
  



Action Taken Report on Feedback (2023-2024) 

 

The college sent a formal representation to the Controller of 

Examinations, Punjab University, Chandigarh, on May15, 2024 regarding 

the discrepancies in the Computer Science paper. The issues highlighted 

include ambiguity in questions, out-of-syllabus content, and 

typographical errors. The representation also requested a review of the 

paper, consideration for lenient evaluation, and implementation of 

corrective measures. 

 



 


